
I am writing to express my deep concern that 15-year-old Aser Mohamed faces charges, including

belonging to the banned Muslim Brotherhood group and attacking a hotel, based on “confessions” that

he says were obtained under torture after 34 days of enforced disappearance. 

I urge you to release Aser Mohamed immediately as his detention is unlawful.

I further urge you to protect Aser Mohamed from torture and other ill-treatment, and to allow him full 

access to his lawyer, medical treatment and family.

I also urge you to ensure an impartial, effective investigation into his enforced disappearance and 

allegations of torture and other ill-treatment, and to prosecute those responsible in a fair trial without 

recourse to the death penalty.

Sincerely yours,


